
"Please excuse the temporary suspension of Fresh Favorites to our Inmate population 

while we undergo some changes to improve the program. We understand the value and 

importance of this service, and we are committed to enhancing it to better meet your 

needs. 

We understand the importance of this service to your loved ones and apologize for any 

inconvenience this temporary suspension may cause. Rest assured, we are working 

diligently to ensure a smooth transition and will keep you updated on any developments 

via this website." 

 


